Town of 'Si. Paul
A PECPLE KIND OF PLACE

Dear Supporter:

RE: 2012 Alberta Firefighter Curling Provincials
February 23 — 26, 2012

The St Paul Fire Department has been given the distinction of hosting the 2012 Alberta
Firefighters Curling Provincials. This bonspiel has the potential to bring 30 or more teams to St.
Paul.

The members of the St Paul Fire Department, supports this project and will be volunteering their
time in various capacities throughout the bonspiel.

The St Paul Curling Club has graciously donated the ice, and the maintenance of it. They will
also be running the lounge for the benefit of their club. The St Paul Fire Department, as hosts
will not directly profit from the venture. As in past years, profits if any go towards the next
bonspiel.

As in any event local support and sponsorship is imperative to making the event a success. With
that in mind, if you choose to donate you will be recognized as a :

GOLD SPONSOR......... $1000.00

SILVERSPONSOR......... $500.00

BRONZE SPONSOR....... $250.00

COPPER SONSOR......... $100.00
On behalf of the committee, 1 thank you for yoﬁr consideration and encourage you to call me for
further information.
Thank you

Glenn Andersen

2012 Curling Committee Chairman
St Paul Fire Department

P.O. Box 1480

St Paul, AB

TOA 3A0

780-645-3149 (H)

780-645-4933 (W)

780-614-0260 (Cell)

Phone: (780) 645-4100 Fax: {780) 645-5076
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